Invitation Letter of 2017 ACM-ICPC
Asia East Continent League Final

ICPC, International Collegiate Programming Contest, was founded by
Association for Computing Machinery(ACM), has been recognized as the
largest and highest level International Collegiate Programming
competition.

Shanghai University was authorized by the ACM-ICPC Commission
will host the "2017 ACM-ICPC Asia East Continent League Final ". The
competition will be held from December 16th to December 17th, and
Shanghai University warmly invites your team to participate in the
competition!

The registration fee is ¥RMB 1500 per team. The expenses of
accommodation and transportation are not included. Please pay it by
WeChat.

More details will be released on our websites (http:/icpc.shu.edu.cn,

http://acmicpe.cn). If you have any questions, please contact us without

hesitation.

Contacts: Ms Xia, Tel: 021-66131606, Email: syxia@shu.edu.cn
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